Dear Parents/Guardians,
Tomorrow is our last school day before a two-week winter break.  On behalf of the staff at École Millstream, we wish you a festive and fun time celebrating with your family and friends.  This is such a special time of year as we enjoy annual traditions and the magic of the season.  Have a fantastic and memorable time!
We look forward to welcoming your child(ren) back to school on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.
PAC News:
Hi Millstream Families,
I can't believe we are already at the end of 2022, as the school year seems to be flying by. I hope 2022 has been good to you and your families and hopefully, 2023 will be much the same. The school year is ending on a high note, especially with that great two-day concert event last week (Special thanks to Mr. Tim).
Thank you to those who attended our last PAC meeting of the year last night. The discussion was very heavy on volunteer involvement and the need to strengthen this at Millstream amongst our parents. We asked if anyone would like to assist in spearheading fun events like a Carnival, Spirit Wear (Millstream T-shirts/hoodies), a Spring BBQ and the return of Popcorn Day! 
I am more than happy to explain to you what the commitment is for each of these, so please reach out to the PAC. We are looking to have an organizing committee for such events, of 6-8 parents, so if you would like to have these sorts of events at the school, do not hesitate to let me know!

To watch our December 2022 Meeting, please feel free to watch the meeting here:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VN7M7_rAq94Bf_SjKHHM0KmohBzW-CgL/view?usp=share_link

One of the highlights I am happy to announce is that we have planned a DANCE for 2023 on February 16th. This will be hosted by one of our community residents, the extraordinary DJPTK.  
On the fundraising front, we will have much more to tell you in 2023, but as of now, save those bottles, as Millstream will be holding its next bottle drive on January 21st. We will make the call shortly for volunteers, but if you are ready to step up and help us out for an hour or two, please feel free to connect with us on the facebook page or through the PAC email below.
Have a safe and Happy Holiday Season,
Ash 
Millstream PAC President
millstreampac@gmail.com
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Thank you,

The Millstream Team 


